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 MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING  

TUESDAY 9th AUGUST 2022 @ 6PM AT THE TOWN COUNCIL PAVILION 
 

In attendance: Councillors Baker, Lansdell, Woodham and Wright 

 

Emma Blizard (Admin Assistant)                              

1. To consider apologies for absence 
No apologies received 

2. To receive disclosures of interest and dispensations 
None 

3. To sign previous planning minutes from meetings held on 21st June 2022 and review of amendments to 
minutes from the meeting held on 31st May 2022 
Both sets of minutes were reviewed and agreed. 

4. To discuss Invitation to Bid for Parish Partnership 2023/24 
Several ideas were discussed as potential bid options. It was agreed that the Admin Team would complete 

some research on these ideas and provide more detailed information at the next planning meeting for 

further discussions and evaluations. 

I. Another SAM2 for better monitoring of traffic. Could different types of monitors be investigated such as 

one that a message or a smiley face that could be shown along with the speed for example? 

II. Electric charging points for Manor Road car park at the Pavilion, for Council vehicles, staff and visitors. 

5. To discuss and decide on planning applications received by 5.00pm on 9th August  
 
2022/1347 
Applicant: MR S LEE 
Location: Griffon House Ipswich Road Long Stratton Norfolk NR15 2TA 
Proposal: Erection of new garage 
Application Type: Householder 
This application was supported. 

 

6. To note previously submitted planning applications 
No changes to the previous planning applications to review.  

7. Any other business 
I. The mile marker has been reinstated the wrong way round. Can this be checked and advise Norfolk 

County Council. 

II. Page headings on the meeting minutes need to be changed to show new Chairman details. 
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III. Will the play equipment be put out for general use during the summer? It was discussed that with the 

high number of vandalism incidents at the park and limited staff during the summer holidays that this 

may not be feasible. 

IV. Could the East Anglian Air Ambulance charity clothing bin be added to the next Full Council agenda. 

V. The overgrown hedge at the library is still causing an obstruction on the footpath. It was noted that the 

library manager had emailed to say that the matter was being dealt with, back on 17th June 2022. 

Councillor Lansdell would like to chase this again, so the contact details to be passed to him. 

 

After all any other business items were discussed, the Chairman closed the meeting at 18:45 


